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“We Can and We Will” 

 
 
 

16th March 2022 
 
Parents and Guardians 
of Year 11 Students 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to update and inform you of the arrangements for the Year 11 Prom. This 
year’s Prom will be held on Thursday the 30th June 2022 at The Western Hall Hotel, Bulkington, from 6:30 – 
11pm (final price of the ticket is to be confirmed ASAP – approximately £30). 
 
The Prom is a privilege that we would like as many Year 11 students as possible to partake in. In order for 
students to receive their invite for the Prom they must comply with three simple requirements: 

• Students must achieve 90% + attendance between the dates given below. (Absence for COVID is not included in 
the %.) 

• Students must not receive more than two behaviour points (2 x C2’s, 1 x C3 or C4) during the dates below. 

• Students must attend at least one intervention session every week.  

 
Students will have three opportunities to achieve their Prom invite: 
 

• Invite 1 – Spring Half Term 1 (4th Jan – 18th February) – Completed.  

• Invite 2 – 15th March to 1st April - Current 

• Invite 3 – 4th April – 6th May - Final 

Please be aware that if there is a decline in a student’s attendance or behaviour, SLT are entitled to revoke their 
invite.  
 
I am sure you will agree that the criteria to earn a Prom invite is a basic requirement, especially for students 
about to undertake their GCSE exams and for them to achieve as well as they can. To celebrate with Pride after 
working exceptionally hard in their final year and allow an opportunity to finish the year on a real positive. All 
students have an opportunity to get their Prom invite.  
 
The non-refundable deposit of £15 is required by Friday 25th March through ParentPay or cash given to the 
office, this has been previously promoted with Year 11 students via email during the past weeks.  
 
If you would like to discuss this event further or need support in any way please contact me at school to see if 
we can help. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Joshua Saye 
Head of Year 11 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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